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For the contributions listed in your letter dated January 11, 2013, made after the primary date, we have requested
refunds from the committees since the 60-day time frame for redesignation to the general election has lapsed. It is our
understanding that this action will remedy the excessive contribution noted in such letter, as well.
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Refund requests have been made verbally by telephone conversations, and photocopies of refunds will be provided as
received. The appropriate form will be filed electronically, and we will disclose all refunds on Schedule A supporting
line 16 or our report covering the period during which the refunds are actually received.




